

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Tuesday, 11th June 2024

Upper School 'Beauty and the Beast' Production

Dear Parents and Carers.

As we near the end of this academic year and sadly the final half term for our Year Six pupils, we are doing several things to celebrate this milestone in their lives. As we continue our Green Ridge tradition, our Year Six pupils will take the lead acting roles in a musical production in July, and they will also be joined by Year Five pupils who will be involved as part of the ensemble/choir to allow as many children to participate as possible.

We are excited to share that this year, we have chosen the production 'Beauty and the Beast', to which the performances will be held on Tuesday, 16th and Wednesday, 17th July at 2.00pm. The production will be performed twice to allow as many parents/carers to attend as possible from the Upper School (Years Five and Six). We recognise that it may be challenging for some parents to attend during the day, however, following feedback from the last couple of years regarding children having to return to school in the evening to take part in the second performance, we have decided that both performances will take place in the afternoons this year.

Costumes for Year Six children will be communicated separately, based on the parts they have been given to play. Year Five children should please bring a black t-shirt without large logos on, black bottoms (black jeans, leggings, jogging bottoms or shorts in hot weather) and black trainers/comfortable shoes in a labelled bag. Bags containing the costumes should be brought in and left in school by **Wednesday**, 10th July ahead of dress rehearsals taking place.

As Year Six will be taking the lead in the performance, we are allowing parents/carers to request up to **four** tickets in total; Year Five parents/carers will be allowed **two** tickets to come and watch. Due to the hall space, this will be all that we can accommodate with the numbers of children involved. We kindly ask that you complete this <u>form</u> in order to submit your request by **Friday**, **5**th **July**.

Yours faithfully,



